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Good morning, 
 
The Board has been working quietly behind the scenes for quite some time on our Proposed 
Changes to the DCC&R’s. In additional to hearing many of your comments and suggestions, 
the Board has sought advice from outside of the current organization, many of those are 
trusted and experienced professionals in the HOA world. Based on the advice that we have re-
ceived to date, we will be delaying the scheduled vote on our proposed changes. We expect 
this delay to be a short two to four weeks as we review the recommended changes. Once we 
have further details, our Communications Chair will update the Community on a new timeline 
once we have better clarity.  
 

On Behalf of the Board, 
 

Regards, 

 
 

 
Alton Johnson 
CRE Board President 
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